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Crime Alert 

 
       On Friday, October 13, 2017 between the hours of 5:00 PM and 10:00 PM, two homes in 

the 700 block of Dale Rd. in Huntingdon Valley were burglarized while the residence were out 

for the evening. Entry was made through an unlocked door, and an unlocked window. Assorted 

valuables were stolen from the homes. 

 

       Normally in these types of crimes, the victims are targeted because their residences give an 

appearance that nobody is home. Anyone having information concerning this crime is asked to 

notify the Abington Police Detective Division at (267)536-1100, and press option #3. As always, 

if you see something suspicious in your neighborhood, call 9-1-1. 

 
 
       
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       


